

Heronshaw School | Lichfield Down | Walnut Tree | Milton Keynes | MK7 7PG

□ 01908 608380 | Most office@heronshawschool.co.uk

Wednesday 5th July 2023

## **Staffing update**

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is always sad when we have to say goodbye to much loved staff. Sadly for us we will be saying goodbye to three teachers at the end of the academic year.

**Miss Hennessy**, who joined us on a maternity contract in September, is moving to teach in another of our Trust schools. **Mrs Giles**, who also joined us on a maternity contract last September, has decided to move back to her home town in the Midlands. We hope you will join us in wishing them luck in their new roles and thank them for all their hard work. Both Miss Hennessy and Mrs Giles have been wonderful members of our teaching team and we will miss them very much.

**Mrs Begum**, who has been with Heronshaw for over 5 years as a class teacher and more recently as our SENDCO, will be moving on to work at one of our other Trust schools at the end of the year. Mrs Begum has had a huge impact on many of our children over the years and is a much loved member of our staff. We know she will make a positive impact on her new school and wish her lots of luck in her new role. She will be very much missed.

Mrs Gemma Langford will be returning to us in September as our new Assistant Head. She will be one of the teachers in Pandas class and will also lead on Diversity, Equity & Inclusion. A large part of her role will be to lead the provision for SEND at our school. Mrs Natalie Thompson will also be returning to us and will also teach in Pandas class. We are very happy to have them both back at Heronshaw in September. Mrs Shunad Orr will be joining us to teach Lions class from September. She is an experienced teacher who is joining us from another of our Trust schools.

I am sure you will all join me in giving our new staff a warm Heronshaw welcome in September.

Kind regards

Mrs K Outtram

**Deputy Head** 









